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COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION 

That Council receive this report for information. 

 

Pat Scrimgeour, Director, Transit Customer Systems and Planning (Transit 
Services Department), and Joanne Graham, Acting Chief Procurement Officer, 
Supply Services (Innovative Client Services Department), answered questions 
from the Commission.   

The Commission RECEIVED the report with the following DIRECTION TO 
STAFF (Commissioner S. Wright-Gilbert): 

That Transit Services staff provide written information to Transit Commission 
regarding item 107 in supporting document 1, described as “Supply and deliver 
forty (40) Maglin MLB300-00008 benches for Transit Operations” in the amount 
of $56,352, including whether the vendor was the only company that could 
supply benches to provincial standards (and steps taken to reach that 
conclusion), what was included in the scope of the purchase (such as delivery 
and installation costs), and how the contract was in the best interest of the City. 
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